
 
 

 

 

  STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL 
  ROCKINGHAM 
  MEMO TO PARENTS 

 

 

To: All parents & students 

From: Tim Emery 

Subject: New Principal Appointment  

Date: 2 April 2015 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Students 
 
You were advised in a recent letter that I will be finishing at Star of the Sea school at 
the end of Term Two and that a process would commence to appoint a new 
Principal.  That process has now been completed and Mr Steve Dowie has been 
appointed Principal. He will take up the position at the commencement of term three 
2015. 
 
Steve is currently Principal at St Damien's Catholic Primary School, Dawesville, a 
position he has held since the school began ten years ago. Prior to this Steve was 
Principal at Holy Rosary School, Derby.   
  

Steve and I will meet for several handover sessions during term two and Steve will 
visit and meet staff and children prior to commencing in term three. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
________________ 
Tim Emery 
Principal 


